

VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY BOARD OF TRUSTEES REGULAR MEETING AGENDA

MEETING DATE: March 14, 2023

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: Resolutions

AGENDA ITEM NO.: 3

AGENDA ITEM:

Resolution: Consider a resolution to approve a request from the Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League for a parade and event on April 15, 2023

ITEM BACKUP DOCUMENTATION:

- 1. Draft resolution
- 2. E-mail dated February 16, 2023 from William Kelly/Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League President to Elizabeth Dreaper/Village Clerk



VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY

112 Main Street
Dobbs Ferry, New York 10522
TEL: (914) 231-8500 • FAX: (914) 693-3470

RESOLUTION XX-2023

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF DOBBS FERRY APPROVING A REQUEST FOR THE DOBBS FERRY YOUTH LITTLE LEAGUE OPENING DAY PARADE AND NEW FIELD CELEBRATION ON APRIL 15, 2023

WHEREAS, the Village has received a request from the Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League to have the Opening Day parade and new field celebration on April 15, 2023; and

WHEREAS, the parade will begin at 9:00 a.m. at Dobbs Ferry High School and proceed to Memorial Park.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT

RESOLVED, that permission is hereby granted by the Board of Trustees for the Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League to have the Opening Day parade and new field celebration on April 15, 2023; and be it further

RESOLVED, that the Chief of Police is authorized to intermittently close cross streets along the parade route on April 15, 2023.

Liz Dreaper

From:

William Kelly

Sent:

Thursday, February 16, 2023 8:43 AM

To:

Liz Dreaper

Cc:

Stephen Trezza; Kendra Garrison; Nicole Sullivan

Subject:

Little League Parade

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Dobbs Ferry - Please use caution when opening links and attachments!

Dear Liz,

On behalf of the Dobbs Ferry Youth Little League, I would like to request that the Village grant us permission to have the Little League's opening day Parade and New Filed Celebration on April 15. Like previous years, we would like to start at the High School at 9 and have the kids march down to Memorial Field.

This year, to celebrate the new field, we would also like to have a bouncy house and traditional baseball/softball foods like popcorn and hot dogs, and perhaps other cool things we are currently brainstorming.

Please let me know what needs to happen to make sure that all relevant parties are informed and onboard.

Thank you, Bill Kelly President DFYLL